
 

 
 
November 17–18, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 2023 World Federation of Hemophilia (WFH) 
Global Forum, being held in Montreal, Quebec. 
  
This event offers members of the global bleeding disorder 
community an important platform to share ideas, experiences and expertise. I am 
certain that delegates will make the most of the many educational opportunities 
planned for the next two days centred on the latest advances in treatments and 
technologies as well from the opportunity to network with their peers around the 
world. 
 
I would like to commend the members of the WFH for their commitment to 
identifying, supporting and treating people living with hemophilia and other genetic 
bleeding disorders. You can take pride in the difference you are making in the health 
and well-being of your fellow citizens. I would also like to thank the organizers for 
putting together an informative and rewarding program for everyone involved. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and productive meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


